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Regarding: Congressional

Message:

The current attempt by members of this
administration to redistrict Texas, more specifically
Houston, Texas, is an illegal attempt to remain in
power. Instead of the Republican Party protecting
our interests, they have solely focused on fear
mongering and doing what they can to remain in
power. Despite many Texans prioritizing this political
party, Republican politicians have shown time and
time again that their alliance is not with the citizens
of Texas, many of which are proud to be from this
great state. Instead of reflecting on your own
failures and those of your colleagues, instead of
holding your colleagues and party members
accountable for the disappointing actions or lack of
action over the last 20 or so years, you waste our
taxpayer dollars on holding a special session to
make sure your constituents don’t get the things
they’ve been trusting you to get done. I am against
the redistricting in Texas. Instead of creating new
districts to make your job easier for you, why don’t
you actually get some work done. In case you
haven’t checked in with your district’s wants and
needs here are other things you could work on:
Upgrading our emergency management system,
creating and installing better flood systems,
providing adequate education to our children and
funding our schools, improving our power grid,
literally anything useful to actual every day citizens.





